
Butterbees on Ohio Pike at 6:30 pm
Wednesday, October 10, 2018

Please Join the
STM Teacher

pLEASE RSVP KRISTY@RJWAGNER.NET OR TEXT 513-300-0053

 we want to have  seat ready for you.

 

Team 
Everyone is invited to become a part of The STM-TAT.

TAT is a wonderful way to express your appreciation for the 
STM teachers & staff.  We are always looking for new ideas.   
We will be meeting on 10/10 to discuss & plan for the upcoming 
events & start planning for Christmas for the teachers & staff. 
You can help as little or as much as you like, it is up to you.

We would love to have you get involved!


